
 

ABOUT HOW TO IMPROVE THE TUXEDO POLICE DEPARTMENT  
To meet the needs of all people in our community 

 
THE TUXEDO POLICE REFORM AND REINVENTION 

COLLABORATIVE 
PRESENTS A DRAFT REPORT FOR CITIZEN REVIEW 

 

JUNE 29, 2021  7-9 PM in person at the Eagle Valley Firehouse   

OR 

June 30, 2021 7-9 PM virtually Via WEBEX  

(Town of Tuxedo Website tuxedogov.org) 

 

 
 

How to share your thoughts - 

Review the draft report at tuxedogov.org 

Attend the presentation and discussion at tuxedogov.org  WebEx link 

Give your feedback to the committee at the meeting 

Give your feedback to the committee via email  tuxedopolicereform@gmail.com 

 

mailto:tuxedopolicereform@gmail.com

